
From: registrar
To:

Subject: HPE CM: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline
Date: Friday, March 20, 2020 12:50:36 PM

 
From: Alexander Mrkich  
Sent: Saturday, February 29, 2020 7:07 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
I am strongly opposed to this project. It is the wrong direction for Ontario - we should be
moving to toward a low-carbon energy system. 
Best, 
Alex Mrkich

Alexander Mrkich




